
Contact Information 
New to Prairie Tab?  Please visit our website at www.prairietab.com.   

For more information, please call or visit the church office. 
 

Announcements for the bulletin or Sunday morning?  

Please send them to info@prairietab.com by Thursday noon. 
 

Church Office phone: 403-443-5858 
311-11 Ave NE, Box 2762, Three Hills, AB T0M 2A0 

OFFICE HOURS:  Tuesday-Friday 9:00—12:00 p.m. and 1:00-4:00 
 

You are welcome to contact any of our staff with questions related to  
their areas of ministry or to arrange a visit. 

Jerred Andreas · Lead Pastor · pastorjerred@prairietab.com 
Gaylene Archibald ·  Counselling  

Irene Boody · Office Administrator ·  irene@prairietab.com       
Sylvia Jardine · Bookkeeper ·  bookkeeper@prairietab.com     

 

Sunday Morning Service 
September 17, 2023, 10:30 a.m. 

Pastor Jerred Andreas 
“Praying for Spiritual Well-Being” 

Colossians 1:1-14 
 

“God’s Awesomeness” on Zoom  6:30 p.m. 
John Mills 

PTC Building a Community in Christlikeness  
Board of Elders:   
Albert Ehmann (Chair) albert.ehmann@prairietab.com 
Jim Stenstrom (Vicechair) jim.stenstrom@prairietab.com 
Trevor Douglas (Secretary) trevor.douglas@prairietab.com 
Keith Boody (Elder of Finance) keith.boody@prairietab.com  
Timothy Bowman (Elder of Congregational Care) 
 timothy.bowman@prairie tab.com 
Craig Grierson (Elder Liaison to Operational Ministries Team)    
 craig.grierson@prairietab.com 
 

Operational Ministries Team:   
Dorothy Hunt (Hospitality and Human Resources) 
Keith Boody (Treasurer) 
Albert Ehmann (Contact person for Facilities) 
Mike Scott (Technology) 
Terry Wiley (Policy Management) 



 
 

Sundays—Supervised NURSERY for 0-3 year 
olds is open at 9:30-11:45 a.m. Sign-in opens at 
9:25 a.m.  The Parent Room is open for infants. 
 

Sundays—Discipleship for adults, TabTalks for 
teens, and children at  9:30-10:15 a.m. 
 

Sundays—Youth 6:00-8:30 p.m., Blue Room,  
Eliana Nazari—leader. 
 

Sundays—“God’s Awesomeness”; 6:30 p.m. 
Zoom, John Mills—leader 
 

September 17—Dessert Night for College 
students only in the Fireside Rm, 7:00-8:30pm 
 

September 18—WMF Kick-off Event, 7:00 p.m. 
Sanctuary and Fireside Room. 
 

September 19—Members Meeting 6:30 p.m. in 
the sanctuary and on Zoom. Childcare provided. 
 

September 24—Sunday Morning service 10:30 
a.m.  Celebration Sunday 
 

Tuesday, September 26—Tuesday Prayer 
Meeting Zoom, 7:00 p.m.  
 

September 30—”Right Side Up Parenting 
Seminar” 9am-4pm Bethel EMC 
 

Wednesdays—Women Prayer Warriors, praying 
for our children, Wednesdays 7:30 p.m., Blue 
Room, Donna Brouwer—leader. 

Missionary of the Week 
Jasmine Gramlich 

Youth With a Mission, Nepal  
Jasmine is a new generation missionary. 
Having heard God’s call, is answering it 
obediently. It has been a blessing to us as a 
congregation (along with her mother Lisa 
Gramlich and Grandmother Gisela Pratt) to 
see Jasmine come to the Lord and enter into 
His service immediately. She has served with CEF as a summer 
missionary and has been training and studying with YWAM more 
recently. Currently, Jasmine is in Nepal. There she is involved with 
oral Bible translation which involves travelling to villages with co-
workers. Pray for Jasmine to know God’s protection, provision, 
presence, and peace. Jasmine desires to know God’s leading that 
she may follow Him.  

Student Aid for Post-secondary Students 
PTC has a Student Aid Fund to assist local young people who are 
getting post-secondary Christian training, and aiming to be     
involved in Christian ministry, whether as a volunteer or paid 
worker.  The congregation is invited to designate gifts to the 
Student Aid Fund.  Only gifts designated for the Student Aid 
Fund are used for this purpose.   
Students who may qualify are invited to apply for funding;     
applications can be picked up at the church office.  The Finance 
Committee plans to award grants later this Fall.  (This is a differ-
ent program than our Prairie College Student Bursaries, which 
are awarded in February or March.) 

 

WMF KICK-OFF Event 
All Ladies—of any age--you are specially invited to help start 
the new season off right with a Women’s Missionary Fellow-
ship “Kick-off” Event! It’s happening on Monday, September 
18th at 7:00 PM here at PTC. Besides snacks and fellowship, 
there will be testimonials from the PTC missionaries about 
how WMF women have been involved with their prayers, 
letters, and gifts. 
Maybe you don’t know PTC’s missionaries, but would like to, 
and here’s just the perfect opportunity to learn about them, 
and you might feel comfortable joining a group to support 
our missionaries. For this evening, please feel welcomed, and 
maybe bring a friend! 

Annual Report booklets are available for pick-
up in the foyer by the church office.  Please 
bring your booklet with you to the Members 
Meeting on September 19. 


